October

Mrs. Moore

4th Grade

smoore@usd506.org

We had a great time on our Old Iron Days field trip last week. We got to see lots of demonstrations of the ways that pioneers and farmers in the 20s. 30s, and 40s provided for their daily life. New this year was the butterfly exhibit. We got to go in an inflatable "butterfly house" with approximately 100 monarch butterflies. The kids got to hold a foam brush with sugar water for the butterflies to eat. It was definitely a favorite for many!

4th Grade Newsletter

We have been working on multiplication in math. We have learned different strategies to multiply. We have learned how to multiply using expanded form and using partial products. We are just starting learning to multiply with regrouping.



Old Iron Days! Check out more pictures on Facebook